Burgos, Alexander N

From: Duke, Lawrence

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 11:42 AM

To: Gray, Jeffrey

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: Alarm Systems Licensing Board RRC Submission - 14B NCAC 17 .0204

Attachments: Alarm Systems Licensing Board - 10.2022 - 14B NCAC 17 .0204 Change Request.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Mr. Gray,

I’'m the attorney who has reviewed the Rules submitted by the Alarm Systems Licensing Board for the October 2022 RRC
meeting. The RRC will formally review these Rules at its meeting on Thursday, October 20, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. The
meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get closer to the
meeting. If there are any other representatives from your Board who will want to attend virtually, let me know prior to
the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.

Please submit the revised Rules and forms to me via email, no later than 5 p.m. on Wednesday, October 5, 2022.
In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about these changes.
Also, please tell my neighbor, Mr. Merritt, that | said hello.

Thank you,
Lawrence Duke

Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission
Office of Administrative Hearings

(984) 236-1938

Lawrence.Duke@oah.nc.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law N.C.G.S.
Chapter 132 and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



